
May 28, 2020  

CCPS to Host Virtual Stakeholder Input Meeting Regarding Vision Statement 

JONESBORO – ​Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is engaged in strategic planning and continuous              
improvement including system redesign. As a component of this comprehensive work, we are in the process of                 
updating the vision statement for the school system. Therefore, the district is seeking input from the community.                 
As a result, a Virtual Stakeholder Information and Input Meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 2, 2020, at 6:00                    
p.m.  

The current vision statement of Clayton County Public Schools is as follows “​The vision of Clayton County                 
Public Schools is to be a district of high performance preparing ALL students to live and compete successfully                  
in a global society.​”  

It is asked that all stakeholders interested in participating register utilizing the following link:              
http://clayton.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_aVJgIr1cyzo2x3n​. Once registered, please monitor your email       
account for additional details to access the virtual meeting. ​The registration link will close on Tuesday, June                 
2, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. 

About Clayton County Public Schools 

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association of              
Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused              
world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 12th              
grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 largest school                
districts in the U.S. and is the fifth-largest school system in Georgia. 
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